
 
 

 

 

Notice 

All students are hereby requested to return any library 

books issued prior to 01-08-2023 on or before 15-08-

2023, failure to do so will result in full payment of 

fines according to the fine guidelines displayed on the 

notice board and on our library website. 

 

 

 

 

Sd/- 

Librarian 


